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Notes: 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

I have read that the PUC is having hearings to relicense, and or refinance 
the two nuclear power plants on Lake Erie. As one who is downwind, albeit fairly 
far, I would encourage you to retire these two dangerous dinosaurs as we have 
done with Vermont yankee. From what I have read, these plants seem like 
Chernobyl style accidents in waitin and while I imderstand the owners need and 
desire to maintain their capital investment, I think this is far outweighed at 
this point by the potential of making large swaths of ohio, Pennsylvania, new 
york and Ontario uninhabitable. The precautionary principle would seem to make 
this conclusion inescapable, thank you for considering my comment John 
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